



June 2016

Dear Year 10 parent

## Mascalls Polo Shirts for Year 10 students going into Year 11 in September

It has come to light that supplies of the new polo shirt are running low.

Barsleys have stocks of 28" and 30" chest in stock but if you would like to purchase a new Mascalls polo shirt ready for the start of the new academic year in the sizes attached you can buy these directly from the school.

Orders must be placed BEFORE 3 July 2016. No further orders can be taken after this date.

Please find attached the order form. Please return this along with cash or cheque made payable to Mascalls Academy **before 3 July to Reception**. Collection of the new polo shirts can be made from **8 August 2016 from Reception between 9am and 3pm.** 

Kind regards

PRICHEHIND

Rachel Hirst Marketing & Admissions Manager Mascalls Academy Please return this form marked for the attention of Rachel Hirst at Mascalls Academy, Maidstone Road, Paddock Wood, Tonbridge, TN12 6LT along with payment.

## Order form for Mascalls Polo shirts for Year 11s only Orders must be placed before 3 July No further orders can be taken after this date Collect orders from Reception from 8 August 2016

Size	Cost	Quantity
34" XS	£14.99	
36" small	£15.99	
38" – 40" medium	£16.99	
42" – 44" large	£17.50	
46" – XL	£17.50	
Name of student		
Parent Name		
Phone number		
Email address		
Cash/cheque enclosed		